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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy few weeks the start of term has already been! The children are well and truly back into the swing of 
learning and it has been a pleasure to see their progress. Our library transformation is well underway and we are 
hoping to have a grand opening ceremony after half term. Miss Parkinson reported to me that 98% of her class 
have read every single night, at home, since returning from their Christmas holiday: what a fantastic 
achievement: well done parents and children! Reading is not only the key to academic success but opens up a 
whole new world for children. Please support our efforts to ensure every child becomes a confident fluent reader 
by reading as often as possible with them, at home. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 

               

Dates for your Diaries 

 
02/02/18: FOBSA Party Night 
05/02/18 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
07/02/18 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
09/02/18 100

th
 Day of School 

 
12/02/18 Half Term Holiday 

 
19/02/18 School re-opens 8.45am 
01/03/18 World Book Day 
20/03/18 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
22/03/18 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
23/03/18 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
29/03/18 Final Assembly 9.15am  
                            2.00pm finish 

 

FOBSA 

FOBSA have lots of great events planned over the coming 
term. They will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 24

th
 

January at the Three Mariners if you would like to come 
along. 

Party Night will be held on Friday 2
nd

 February please return 
your slips ASAP. 

 

Nut free School 
 

A polite reminder that we are a nut free school.  
Please do not send any food items in to school that may 

contain nuts. This includes chocolate spread and chocolate 
biscuits in lunchboxes. If you have any doubts, about a food 
item please do not hesitate to come in and have a chat with 

us about it. Thank you for your coperation 

Dog Fouling 
 

Unfortunately dog mess continues to be a real problem 
outside our school gates and the local area. To tackle this 
problem we need your help. Please report all incidents to 

Surrey Heath Borough Council, via the link below; the more 
we report it, the more will be done! 

 

http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/address-finder?nid=4254 
 

Attendance 
Our overall attendance to date is 95.3%: somewhat 

disappointingly below our target of 96%. Well Done Cedar 
Class who have the highest attendance rate of 97.1% so 

far.  Please support our efforts to make every day count by 
sending your children to school each and every day. 

Exceptional leave will only be granted in truly exceptional 
circumstances and you may be liable for a penalty notice if 

you take your child on holiday, in term time. 

           
 

FACEBOOK and TWITTER 
 

Don’t forget to take a look at our new Facebook page. We 
already have over 120 likes and it is updated frequently. We 
also have a Twitter feed so please do take the time to take a 

look. 

 

http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/address-finder?nid=4254

